
29th April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 2 Visit to Monkey World - Tuesday 22nd June 2022

On Tuesday 22nd June, Year 2 students will be visiting Monkey World in Wareham. During the day we will be
enjoying a picnic lunch and tour the park.

We will travel to Monkey World by coach and will return by the end of the school day.

Students will be accompanied and supervised at all times. Students should wear Academy PE kit with trainers.
Please ensure that your child brings a sunhat and sun cream with them, if the weather is hot.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the visit, if your child receives FSMs and you would like us to
provide a packed lunch please indicate this on the consent form.

The cost of this trip is £21 per child.

In order for your child to take part in the visit please complete the consent form via the following link: Consent Form
and pay on sQuid by the deadline of Tuesday 14th June at 12pm. If you have not completed the form and paid
by this date then unfortunately your child will be able to take part.

Yours faithfully

J Frampton, T Ekers, E Powell

Miss Frampton, Mr Ekers & Miss Powell
Key Stage One Teachers

https://forms.gle/vrSYUREBeRWhtKqq9

